## **RESOLUTION NO. 2368**

BE IT RESOLVED by the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following individual is appointed to the Zoo Commission for the term ending as indicated:

Name Karen Lutz Term Ending 12/31/2016

The above resolution was introduced, read and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 31<sup>st</sup> day of January 2014.

Kimberly R. Nichols

CITY CLERK

Jacob R. Nay

COUNCIL PRESIDENT

James Ireton, Jr.

**MAYOR** 

INIE	R	<del></del>
<b>*</b>	4 - 12-1 - 13-1	
<u>क` √ैं </u>		
	W	المالا تواليا
	ದಕ್ಷದಕ್ಕೆ ಗಳ ಬಿಡ	



## OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

Tom Stevenson

From:

Sherrell McBride

Subject:

Appointment to the Zoo Commission

Date:

January 16, 2014

Mayor Ireton would like to appoint the following individual to the Zoo Commission:

Name

Term Ending

Karen Lutz

12/31/2016

Attached you will find Ms. Lutz's letter of interest and the Resolution necessary for her appointment. Please forward this information on to the City Council so it may be placed on the agenda for the meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

CC: Mike Moulds Ron Alessi 705 Friar Tuck Lane

Salisbury, Maryland 21804

November 19, 2013

Mr. Jim Ireton

Mayor's Office

Government Office Building

Salisbury, Maryland 21801

de

Dear Mr. Mayor:

I am applying for the docent representative position on the Zoo Commission. Margot Hall, the previous representative, had to resign for health reasons. I was approved by the docents at the recent meeting and by Ron Alessi of the Zoo Commission. I now need the approval of you and the city council.

My background is: I have been a resident of Wicomico County for the past fifty years. After graduating from James M. Bennett High School, I attended Salisbury University and received a bachelor's degree in English education and a master's degree in education. I taught in Wicomico County for 28 ½ and retired in 2010.

I became involved with the Salisbury Zoo in 2011 as a docent. At the Salisbury Zoo I have been involved with Story Time, Halloween Happenings, guided tours, zoo camps, and Earth Day. Other community involvements include mentoring a student at Mardela Middle and High School for the last four years, being secretary for Disability Advocates of Delmarva, and volunteering at the Carriage House at St. Francis deSales Catholic Church.

I hope the Salisbury City Council will consider approving my application for the Zoo Commission.

Sincerely,

Karen Lutz

Karen Luty

cc: Ron Alessi